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Friendly Reminder: City of Seattle 72-Hour On-Street Parking Ordinance

May 13, 2022 Update

The City of Seattle is resuming full parking enforcement for any vehicle which has remained in one
place for longer than 72 hours, returning to the normal standards which were temporarily paused
in 2020 due to COVID-19 public health guidelines.

Parking enforcement officers will continue to provide official warning notifications on vehicles
allowing owners and occupants to move them before enforcement occurs.

Vehicle owners should get back in the habit of regularly moving vehicles to avoid a possible warning
and citation. People should also check their block regularly for temporary parking restriction signs,
which can be placed with a minimum of 24-hours notice for things like emergency utility work,

cleaning, or special events.
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